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SENIOR STAGE BAND

Once again, our Senior Stage Band surfed their way up to Manly to perform at the
International Manly Jazz Festival.

The sun was shining, and our students performed very well on the ‘Stars of the Future’ stage. This

is the 5th year in a row our band has been selected to perform at this festival, which is an honour
considering the many schools that audition for this around the State. It has been a great year for
our Senior Stage Band, having also performed and participated in the Generations in Jazz Festival
with James Morrison in Mt Gambier, and recording their first live film clip, soon to be released at
our upcoming ‘Ensembles Evening’ on 21 November. Well done!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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